





Dear Family and Friends,

We hope you are all healthy and doing well during this corona virus pandemic. We have no doubt that if she was still here with us, our dear Angel Victoria would be tirelessly helping those in need. However, we are sure that our Angel Victoria and all the angels in heaven are with us all now and are especially with our angels on earth (health care workers, etc.) to help guide us through this difficult time.

In keeping Victoria's memory and passion alive, "The Victoria Rose Whiteman Foundation, a NJ nonprofit corporation" will again this year be awarding two high school graduates with scholarships and kindness awards to two elementary school graduates. Through the Foundation, we are working to promote empowerment programs for abused women and promote mental health awareness and suicide prevention. We are thankful for the donations the Foundation received to help in these endeavors. Because of emotional difficulties, things have been going slower than we hoped.

Our dear Victoria's (Tori's) 31st birthday would have been April 11, 2020. We are forever heartbroken and so wish we could be celebrating with her, and giving her such a big hug. We will, of course, remember Victoria on her birthday and celebrate her beautiful soul and her loving and compassionate life, and we hope you do also. Due to the current isolation orders, we won't be able to have an open-house gathering.

It brings us some joy to know you continue to think of our dear Angel Victoria, keeping her memory alive. As Dan Brown wrote, "So long as they speak your name, you shall never die."

Please continue random acts of kindness in memory of Victoria. Thank you for your continued love and support.

Love, Bob and Barbara

"Never stop paying it forward in life." Victoria (Tori) Rose Whiteman



Forever in our hearts

